
University Council Committee on Student Life: Spring 2019 Report 

 

The Committee on Student Life met on October 18, 2018, January 18, 2019, and February 28th, 2019. 
This year, the committee engaged in discussions about the charge of the committee and how to better 
to serve the student experience—both for undergraduate and graduate students. The committee 
drafted a proposal for the “Committee on Student Experience,”  which was submitted to the Statutes 
and Bylaws Committee in March. We look forward to the feedback from the committee in the fall.   

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Jennifer Samp, Chair 
Committee on Student Life 
 


